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Monday 30th January 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Nepali Day is on Friday 3rd February – Your child can wear bright colours to celebrate! 

 

On Friday 3rd February, we will be celebrating our annual Nepali Culture Day! 

 

The children will have an assembly in the morning where they will learn about an aspect of 

Nepali culture.  

 

Your child is invited to wear bright colours or traditional Nepali dress during the day. Our 

fantastic Nepali community will be donating the food for us to taste so, in return, we are 

asking for a donation of £1 in cash per child. This money will be donated to a Nepalese 

charity. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Naomi Heaton  

PSHE lead 


